
Town of Somers Parks Report  08/11/2014 

 
 
Bruce Urbon (Parks Forman) contact information: (860)763-8234 – Office, parks@somersct.gov  
 
 
Update: 

1. Field Road Park: 
a. Grass is establishing well at field five, and along the banks of the new parking lot, 
b. Dugouts are being repaired and painted, 
c. After aeration and fertilization, new field eight is showing considerable improvement. 

 
2. Intersection improvements Ninth District Road / Main Street:  

Both Concrete Box Culverts will be in place and backfilled for the opening of School on August 27th but, 
the concrete wing walls will still need to be constructed.  Steel sheeting and jersey barriers will be 
utilized to protect the excavation areas allowing the road to be opened starting on August 27th with 
police regulated alternating one way traffic from 7:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M., Monday thru Friday, with 
the road being totally closed during the nights and weekends.  It will be closed for safety reasons and 
so the contractor can get more work completed after regular working hours.  All of the Ninth District 
Road work is scheduled to be finished by the end of September. 

 
 
Vandalism Report: 

Over the last few months we have noticed off-road vehicles using the back of the Sokol Road soccer 
field. As you may know this area is a community septic system and very vulnerable to damage. In an effort to 
stop these vehicles from causing further damage we installed concrete blocks on the paths leading to the field. 
Unfortunately this did not stop the continued damage. If you or anyone you know witnesses off road vehicles 
driving on or near Sokol Road field, please report it to the Somers Police Department at (860)749-4955.  
 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Todd Rolland 
Director of Public Works 
(860)763-8238 – Office trolland@somersct.gov 
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